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ATTENTION VISITORS  

 

To protect our clients and employees from the 

potential spread of COVID-19 (Coronavirus), we 

are restricting all visitor access effective 

immediately. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may 

cause, but we are taking all necessary precautions 

to prevent the potential spread of this virus and 

maintain the wellbeing of those in our care. 

 

Please call us at __________ to check in on your 

family member or friend at any time. 

 

We will assess the nationwide pandemic and make 

appropriate changes to these restrictions as we get 

additional information. Thank you all for your 

understanding and cooperation. 


